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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –March 13, 2014
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, March 13, 2014. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Katrina Johnson, Whitney Carpenter, Doug Bennett, Michelle Russell, Cheryl Freeman, David Bollinger, Scott Hrebicik, Jacinta Boswell, and Josh Cowley. Carolyn Shepherd was absent.
ORDER # 14-036- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adopt the agenda for the March meeting.
ORDER # 14-037- APPROVAL OF THE JANUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the minutes of the January meeting.
ORDER # 14-038 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the December and January bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by Michelle Russell to approve the December and January bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp, Asher Johnson and Gracie Russell were present at the March meeting. 
ORDER #14-039-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE JANUARY MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by Doug Bennett to approve the 2nd reading of the January meeting minutes.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported on the EOC testing and results. Math and Social Studies-60% of students met benchmark compared to 30% last year. English had a 15% increase this year. Learning checks this year mirror the EOC scores. Challenge is to maintain benchmarks. ACT is Tuesday, March 18. Teachers very focused and students have attended after school study sessions.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Council members received the student accident report for January and February.
· This year NHHS will require a permission slip for prom guests. Council members were given a sample form.

· Council members received a copy of the current vacancy/new hire list.

.
NEW BUSINESS:

· Students have been working on their schedules for next year. Each student had the opportunity to sit down with an adult for assistance.

· .Council members received a tentative staff allocations handout for 2014-2015. Mr. Dennis explained that projected enrollment is down and we will lose 4 teachers.
· A PD budget was included in each packet. PD will include State Police training, PBIS, 6 hour department, and an additional 6 hr staff choice training.
· Renovations were discussed.

· June 5th will be the last day of school for students
ORDER # 14-040-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Doug Bennett and seconded by David Bollinger to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

